

From: [Stenvall, Charlie](#)
To: [BrownScott, Jennifer](#)
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: CD Timing, MOU and Availability
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 2:53:09 PM

I think she captured the essence of it. I suspect this will be getting elevated.

From: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 2:39 PM
To: Stenvall, Charlie <charlie_stenvall@fws.gov>
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] RE: CD Timing, MOU and Availability
Liz' summary (below) looks accurate to me, but I want to make sure I'm not missing any nuance that will trip us up in the end.

Your thoughts are appreciated.

Happy sunny Wednesday afternoon.

-jbs

Begin forwarded message:

From: Elizabeth Tobin <etobin@jamestowntribe.org>
Date: March 31, 2021 at 2:27:02 PM PDT
To: "BrownScott, Jennifer" <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>, Sissi Bruch <sbruch@jamestowntribe.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CD Timing, MOU and Availability

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or responding.

Hi Jennifer,

Thank you very much for the clarification on the timeframe for the Compatibility Determination and being available to meet to begin working on the Monitoring Plan so quickly.

Because this is the first time that it is being communicated that the compatibility determination cannot be initiated until the permit is signed and monitoring plans are final, I want to make sure that we clearly understand the USFWS processes and timeframe moving forward to appropriately update Tribal leadership and in our communications with the Corps.

We understand that USFWS intends to complete a Compatibility Determination specific to the off-lease area which requires review of the gear monitoring and retrieval plan

and the totality of monitoring activities. The process for determining compatibility will commence only after the monitoring plan is finalized. It is anticipated that the process could be completed within 90 days if there is minimal impact from monitoring activities.

Could you please confirm that our understanding is correct? If not, it would be helpful if you could respond with any clarification needed.

Thanks again,

Liz

Elizabeth Tobin

Shellfish Program Manager

Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe

office: 360-681-4656

cell: 360-912-2961

email: etobin@jamestowntribe.org

From: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 4:17 PM

To: Sissi Bruch <sbruch@jamestowntribe.org>

Cc: Elizabeth Tobin <etobin@jamestowntribe.org>

Subject: CD Timing, MOU and Availability

If there is minimal impact to refuge wildlife, habitat and resources from activities described in the monitoring plan, it is likely that a Compatibility Determination could be written, public comment completed, and the determination signed within 90 days of completion of the monitoring plan.

I wanted to acknowledge that the Clallam County Hearing Examiner's Decision on the Request for Reconsideration does indeed state that the MOU be with Olympic Peninsula Audubon Society **or** the USFWS. I inadvertently referenced the language from the original decision document during our discussion.

Kevin Kilbride, USFWS Inventory and Monitoring Program

(kevin_kilbride@fws.gov), Vanessa Loveri, USFWS Migratory Bird Program

(vanessa_loverti@fws.gov) and I are available for a discussion during the morning of April 5th or April 7th.

Look forward to discussing how we can assist with monitoring planning.

-jennifer

Jennifer Brown-Scott

Project Leader

Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex

715 Holgerson Road

Sequim, WA 98382

(360) 457-8451

~~[Dungeness NWR](#)~[Protection Island NWR](#)~[San Juan Islands NWR](#)~[Copalis NWR](#)~[Flattery Rocks NWR](#)~[Quillayute Needles NWR](#)~~